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Office Note

Sub: Regarding change in date of guest faculty interview

It is respectfully submitted that .the date of interview of guest faculty in
pharmaceutical Sciences has been fixed as 21.09.2018. However, due to an academic
assignment committed long ago, 1 shall not be available on the said date. It is submitted that

as discussed with your goodself the date of interview be postponed to 24.09.2018.

Submitted for approval please.
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If approved, necessary instructions may kindly be issued to Incharge IT cell for
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change on website.
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